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[AkEntoNet-L] Alaska Lepidoptera Club

Kathryn Margaret Daly <kmdaly423@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 12, 2014 at 2:19 PM
To: "Bowser, Matt" <matt_bowser@fws.gov>

Matt, 

I just asked Derek who said yes. These specimens were found by Ian Bruce. Here is the email
Ken wrote to him, dated March 28 2011 :

"The three Euchloe specimens arrived. Their wings were oddly crumpled, so I put them
in the relaxer, and yesterday I spread them. They'll spend a week on the spreading board,
and then I'll photograph them and send the photos to some other people to confirm my first
impression, which was that they are indeed Euchloe naina and thus a very important find.

 If this beast is at all common at the spot and at the time when these were obtained,
it would be great to obtain a real series of them this coming summer (or whenever they
turn up). If you are able to do that, don't pin them--just put each specimen in a small
envelope (I can send you some) and then mail them in a small rigid box.

 The other thing that would be very useful would be a live closeup photo of the under
side of one of these. Find one feeding on nectar or mud-puddling..."

​Below, I found the following information: 

NOTE: Coords for Uganik Is. naina site: 57° 56'N, 153° 21'W. Commercial fish net
site--'the Bern pile'.

Best, 

Kath 

K. M. Daly 

Entomology Technician 

University of Alaska Museum
Fairbanks, Alaska. 

kmdaly@alaska.edu
(907) - 347 - 7454
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